
Due to Covid the FICS have seen unprecedented wait times already, and this bill would allow the state police to abuse thier 
authority to delay citizens rights forever without due process. This is another egregious effort of our local government to once again 
betray the rights of the citizens. The bill wouldn't prevent any criminals from obtaining firearms illegally, it will only allow the the state 
to suppress law abiding citizens. There is many situation where this bill could cause the authorities to abuse thier power and should 
be stopped by any means necessary. 


